
Minutes

Naming Committee Meeting
New Nelson County High School
June 23, 2009
The second meeting of the Naming Committee of the new high school was held at 3:30 PM on Tuesday, June 23, 2009, at the district’s central office, 288 Wildcat Lane, Bardstown, KY.

Present for the meeting were committee members: Glenn Spalding, Mark Thomas, Scottie Collier, Tom Dekle, Scott Kremer, Kevin Mattingly, Marcia Harmon, Leslie Girdley, Bill Broaddus and Jan Lantz
Jan Lantz called the meeting to order at 3:30 PM and distributed a sign-in sheet. She presented the minutes from the meeting on May 26, 2009. Scott Kremer made a motion to approve with a second by Marsha Harmon. The vote was unanimous for approval.

Jan Lantz reviewed the steps for the solicitation of public input on the name, mascot and colors since the last meeting and indicated that many responses had been received.

Tom Dekle presented handouts with a tally of all of the data received by the public. After a lengthy discussion, the Committee decided to send the top four name recommendations to the Board. 
A motion was made by Glenn Spalding with a second by Scottie Collier for the following names for consideration. The vote was unanimous:

· West Nelson High School

· Thomas Nelson High School

· Stephen Foster High School

· John Rowan High School

A motion was made by Kevin Mattingly with a second by Scottie Collier to send the following mascots for consideration. The vote was unanimous:

· Generals

· Colonels

· Patriots

· Thoroughbreds

A motion was made by Glenn Spalding with a second by Kevin Mattingly to send the following colors schemes for consideration. The vote was unanimous:

· Dark Blue and Gray

· Dark Blue and Green

· Dark Blue and  “burnt” Orange

· Burnt Orange and Gray/Silver

The Committee wished to request that the Board consider a package decision if the name of Thomas Nelson High School was selected. Given the historical facts, the Committee requested that the mascot of “Generals” and the color scheme of dark blue and gray should be selected in conjunction with this name. 
It is the hope of the Committee that the Board will set clear direction for this process at the July 21st meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:20 PM.

